

Dear parent/ carer,

I hope this communication finds your family safe and well. We have now completed one week of live learning and I am pleased to say that we are constantly evolving and adapting to new ways of teaching and learning.

Our remote learning provision aims to provide pupils with a sense of normality and the ability to participate in live lessons which is incredibly valuable to help support our students on a daily basis.

We are conscious that there are a number of students who do not have access to a digital device that allows them to access live lessons, and this is something we would like to work on with the help of our school community. If you, or your family/ colleagues have any unused digital devices at home (laptops, tablets, desktop computers, etc) that you would be able to donate, we'd love to hear from you.

Please be aware that any donated devices will be cleaned and updated with the required software for our students to access their live lessons and other resources.

If you think you would be able to help, please contact our IT Help Desk via IThelpdesk@ccs.northants.sch.uk who will be able to assist and arrange a method to collect your device.

Regards,

**David James** 

Principal